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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 8-5-21

Storm sewer is complete from Skunk Creek up to 5th Avenue. Work will continue at Skunk Creek with storm sewer installation to the north following. The intersection at 5th Avenue and 8th Street is being prepped for concrete work to resume tomorrow. Again, please do not walk on the concrete for 24 hours and do not drive on the concrete for 7 days. 
Topsoil has been placed on 6th Avenue and is being prepared for seeding. Once paving is complete on additional streets topsoil placement will continue. 
Paving is still scheduled for later next week on the streets surrounding Minnehaha Elementary. This paving operation will include 4th Avenue and 5th Avenue east of 8th Street as well as 8th Street between 4th and 5th Avenues. After pavement is placed please wait at least 4 hours prior to traveling on the new surface.
Truck traffic will continue to increase with concrete and paving operations and care should be taken while in the active work area. Remember, be aware of your surroundings. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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